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September 26, 2021ñThe 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

The Theological Virtue of Faith 
Faith is considered a theological virtue, along with hope and 

charity.  These virtues are infused on our souls at baptism and 
lead us to know and understand God.  These virtues are given to 
us by God, and they are ours.  It is our responsibility as bap-
tized Christians to grow and mature in these virtues, specifically 
faith. 
 

I like to think of faith as a gift from God.  What do we do with 
gifts when we receive them?  We unwrap the gift, open the box, 
take the gift out of it, and use it for its purpose.  The same goes 
for the faith that God has given us.  We need to study, learn, ask 
questions, be curious, and most importantly, live our faith.  It is 
our responsibility to ñunpackò our faith and live it. 
 

Faith gives meaning to our lives.  Faith allows us to know and 
believe in God, even though we have not seen Him. Faith gives 
our lives purpose, a sense of direction.  Faith also gives us a 
strong foundation for our lives; a strong faith allows the other 
virtues to take root and flourish.  Isaiah 7:9 supports this strong 
foundation, ñUnless your faith is firm, you shall not be firm!ò 
 

Thomas Aquinas mentions that the goal of our human life is to attain happiness. This happiness is found in God, to be 
united with Him.  Faith in God provides us the roadmap or the possibility to attain this happiness found in God 
alone.  Sure, one can ñget byò in this earthly life, but by ñgetting byò what is being accomplished?  The Gospel of Mat-
thew mentions a familiar verse concerning the faith. The Gospel says that if we have faith the size of a mustard seed, 
we can move mountains.  The mustard seed is one of the smallest of seeds. These are the words of Jesus. He wants us 
to embrace the faith that is given to us.  Therefore, it is our responsibility to unpack and put the gift of faith to work.  
 

St. Thomas Aquinas ñalso mentions the importance of human effort in regard to faith and the search for truth.ò  Here, 
Aquinas and St. Paul relate to the responsibility and the ñhuman effortò necessary in utilizing our faith.  Parents are 
the primary teachers of the faith to their children.  In baptism, the priest or deacon addresses the parents, saying they 
ñare undertaking the responsibility of raising their child in the faith.ò Then, the parents are asked, ñDo you under-
stand this responsibility?ò  In this regard, the parentôs responsibility is to pass on the faith they have received to their 
children.  Parents should talk to their children often about their faith.  This instills an early and sound foundation for 
the children as they mature.   Here at St. Louis de Montfort, we are truly blessed with the opportunities to grow in our 
faith, from childrenôs religious education, junior high and high school religious formation, young adult and adult for-
mation, to name a few. Last week, a visitor stopped in the parish office and was impressed with all the activities and 
formation opportunities we offer at St. Louis de Montfort.  
 

Next month, October 22 is the feast day of St. John Paul II. His life and his faith are great examples for us today. He 
lived in a time when faith was attacked and suffered. In his book Witness to Hope, author George Weigel wrote, 
ñMuch of late modernity assumes that dependence on God is a mark of human immaturity and an obstacle to human 
freedom. The life of Karol Wojtyla and his accomplishment as Pope John Paul II suggest a dramatic and alternative 
possibility: that a man who has been seized and transformed by the ómore excellent wayô can bend the curve of history 
so that freedomôs cause is advanced.ò  
 

Faith is a vital part of our lives here on earth.  It is a gift from God.  Our lives have greater meaning and purpose when 
we recognize, take ownership, and nurture our faith.  St. John Paul II and the saints give us an example of how to live 
out the virtue of faith beautifully and attractively. 
 

Peace,  
Fr. Sean Aaron 



 

 SAINT LOUIS DE MONTFORT CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Parish Mission Statement 
Love God | Make Disciples | Serve Christ in the World 

 

Parish Vision Statement 
St. Louis de Montfort will be a dynamic witness of the Gospel and 

lead others to embrace the love of God. 
 

Saint Louis-Marie Grignion de Montfort 
1673-1716 

Feast day: April 28 
ñTo Jesus through Maryò 

Mass Schedule 

Weekend 
Saturday (Vigil) | 5:00pm 

Knights of Columbus will lead the 
rosary in the Church 25 minutes    
before each weekend Mass. 

Weekday                                                 
Monday-Saturday | 8:00am                         
Tuesday & Thursday | 6:00pm                 
Friday | 8:00am and Noon                          

Holy Days of Obligation                              
January 1 | Mary, Mother of God                                 
August 15 | Assumption of Mary                       
November 1 | All Saints Day                               
December 8 | The Immaculate Con-
ception of the Blessed Virgin Mary                       
December 25 | Nativity of the Lord                          
Watch bulletin for times.             

Reconciliation                      
Tuesdays and Thursdays | 5-5:50pm          
Saturday | Following the 8am Mass               
Or by appointment 

Parish Hours/Office Info 

Monday-Friday | 8:00am-5:00pm  

(Closed Noon-1pm for Lunch) 

OFFICE CLOSED WEEKENDS 

Parish Office Number: 317-842-6778 

Fax Number: 317-576-1932 

Emergency Number to reach Priests: 

317-967-2443 

New Parishioners                      

Our warmest welcome to all who           

worship with our parish family, whether 

long-time resident or new visitor to             

our parish. If you are interested in               

registering at St. Louis de Montfort 

Catholic Church, you may do so on our 

website (www.sldmfishers.org) or at          

the parish office. 

Pastor, Fr. Thomas Haan 
Associate Pastor, Fr. Sean Aaron 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Fall 2021 Campaign 
September 22ndðOctober 31st 

SLDM HOURS - THURSDAYS 2-5 PM (However, you 
may sign up for ANY hours that fit your schedule)   
If you have questions or want to go with others, please con-
tact Rosie Zatkulak at 317-294-5553 or rzatkulak@sbcglobal.net 
+Primary Hours: Mon.-Sat., 7am-7pm | Sun., Noon-7pm 
Location: 8590 Georgetown Rd., Indianapolis in front of 
Planned Parenthood 

¶ Overnight Vigil: Knight of Columbus hosts the Vigil 

October 1st, 7PMð7AM on October 2nd.                 

¶ Midpoint Rally: Sat., Oct. 16 at Noon at the vigil site. 

¶ Closing Rally: Sunday, Oct. 31st, 2:00-3:00pm 

We have expanded our campaign to 24 hours! For those who 
cannot get to the vigil site during normal vigil hours, or for 
anyone who wants to take additional hours, we are offering a 
pray at home option from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. Monday through 
Saturday and until noon on Sunday.  THIS IS NOT TO RE-
PLACE HOURS PRAYING AT THE VIGIL SITE!  This 
is a great option for seniors, those who are sick, those who 
don't drive and those who are concerned about being exposed 
to others.  PLEASE HELP US GET 24 HOUR COVER-
AGE FOR THIS CAMPAIGN!! This really helps us provide 

coverage so that there are at least 2 people there at all times. 
Parking is available on the shoulder on both sides of 
Georgetown Rd, just south of Planned Parenthood. 
Please do not park in the lots of neighboring businesses, in-
cluding Women's Care Center. 
Subscribe to emails and sign up on the Vigil Calendar:  
National: www.40daysforlife.com          
Local: www.40daysforlife.com/indianapolis              
IMPACT: 19,198 lives saved since 2007  | 112 abortion centers 
closed | 221 abortion workers quit | 1,000,000 volunteers | 
20,000 churches | 8,028 local campaigns | 64 countries 
What is 40 DFL? 
40 Days for Life is an internationally coordinated 40-day 
campaign that aims to end abortion locally through prayer 
and fasting, community outreach, and a peaceful all-day vigil 
in front of abortion businesses. 
It is a peaceful and educational presence. Those who are 
called to stand witness during this 24-hour-a-day presence 
send a powerful message to the community about the tragic 
reality of abortion. It also serves as a call to repentance for 
those who work at the abortion center and those who patron-
ize the facility. 
PRAYER & FASTING 
Each day during 40 Days for Life, individuals, churches, fam-
ilies, and groups will be asked to join together in prayer for a 
specific request so the entire Body of Christ can unite around 
a common focus. 
People of faith are also invited to fast throughout 40 Days for 
Life. We believe that when God's people fast with a broken, 
repentant, and contrite spirit, our heavenly Father will hear 
from heaven and heal our lives, our churches, our communi-
ties, our nation, and our world. 

mailto:rzatkulak@sbcglobal.net
https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30246946/www.40daysforlife.com?p=eyJzIjoiN0ROSGhQUGxsZjNrbWljNnY4XzZPdV96UF80IiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDI0Njk0NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwOlxcXC9cXFwvd3d3LjQwZGF5c2ZvcmxpZmUuY29tXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiMGY2MTg5MjAzYzRlNDg0N2
https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30246946/www.40daysforlife.com?p=eyJzIjoiZUY5QkdpRjI4bkN0N2tTeGdPM1p5TTJKeFNRIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDI0Njk0NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwOlxcXC9cXFwvd3d3LjQwZGF5c2ZvcmxpZmUuY29tXFxcL2luZGlhbmFwb2xpc1wiLFwiaWRcIjpcIj


 

(Membership is open to mature  

parishioners and friends.) 
 

The next meeting of St Anne's Guild will be 

Friday, October 1st following 12 Noon Mass. 

This will be a pitch in.  

For more information, please contact 

Beverly or Tom Otey ï317 770-9813. 

Seven Sisters Apostolate  
ñSeeking a quietness in the day, in the midst of your usual 
routines, you steal away to pray for your beloved Pastor ï 
unbeknownst by most - effecting eternal affairs.ñ 
Fr. Haan is currently being prayed for each day of the week 
by his personal Seven Sisters and we are seeking to provide 
the same for Fr. Sean. Commitment would be to pray a Holy 
Hour (before the Blessed Sacrament) every week on a given 
day of the week for one year, specifically for Fr. Sean. We are 
also seeking two additional women to pray for Fr. Pat Click 
as our most recently retired pastor. It is a priceless gift for 
both the giver and receiver.  
The Seven Sisters Apostolate mission is a call to strengthen 
the Church by ensuring that a Holy Hour is prayed each day 
of the week for the sole intention of a specific priest - a ñholy 
wastingñ  (cf. Mt 26:10) or lavishing of prayer for his deeper 
conformity to Christ. 
Please contact Rosie Zatkulak 
at rzatkulak@sbcglobal.net or 317-294-5553 for more infor-
mation or to sign up or go to sevensistersapostolate.org to 
read more about this worldwide effort.  

On the possibilities ofé 

By Father Ted Dudzinski 
In my recent article in the Septem-

ber 19 edition of The Catholic Mo-

ment, I share a story about a time 

my grandmother imparted some 

very profound advice to me as I 

prepared to transition into junior 

high school. As we went for a walk, she invited us to pray 

and reminded me of the story of our faith and Jesusô own sac-

rifice of his life for the love of each of us. She told me that in 

both my family and in my school, if I wasnôt open to the pos-

sibilities that situations and life presented, I would always be 

an obstacle to the good of Godôs plan.  

In many ways, we are in a very similar transition as Uniting 

in Heart is taking shape in each of our pastorates. As people 

united in the heart of Jesus, our possibilities are unlim-

ited.  Saint Irenaeus wrote: ñThe glory of God is man fully 

alive.ò Our true fulfillment is life in Christ, not self-

fulfillment. So in faith we know God wants us to be fully 

alive in him, living in his love, peace and joy.   

Just as there is much more to this story, the possibilities of 

Uniting in Heart are endless! I have been truly amazed by the 

working of the Holy Spirit in our process. Many of our 

priests and lay faithful are excited about the possibilities of 

Uniting in Heart and many have already experienced fruits of 

more vibrant pastorates. Their encounters anew with the Lord 

Jesus and the living Gospel are beyond their imaginations. 

Understandably, others are still not quite sure what Uniting in 

Heart is or how it will impact them. 

I encourage you to pick up your copy of The Catholic Mo-

ment to read more about this pearl of wisdom that my grand-

mother imparted on me so many years ago, and to read about 

the many opportunities Uniting in Heart is presenting to us so 

that each of us may be fully alive in Christ Jesus! As always, 

and as Bishop Doherty reminds us daily, continue to include 

the Holy Spirit in our discernment process, and trust in Jesus 

who says, Behold, I make all things new. (Revelation 21:5) 

Can you imagine the possibilitiesé? Let us begin by loving 

Jesus! 

(To find more information about Uniting in Heart, please vis-

it: https://dol-in.org/uniting-in-heart) 

mailto:rzatkulak@sbcglobal.net
http://sevensistersapostolate.org/
https://dol-in.org/uniting-in-heart


 

N^®¯ªi^·Ï Nk§®k{fkª ÀÃÏ À¾À¿                                                             
ÃÐ¾¾ §{   Ē  4ª^|y ĉ >s|i^ 6szzÏ ªk©¯k«®ki f· <s{ ĉ <^|k +^zz^r^| 
N¯|i^·Ï Nk§®k{fkª ÀÄÏ À¾À¿ 
ÅÐÁ¾ ^{      4~ª ®rk Jk~§zk ~p ®rk J^ªs«r  
ÇÐ¾¾ ^{       "«rzk· /«®rkªÏ ªk©¯k«®ki f· =^s®z·| "ª{sqkª 
¿¿ÐÁ¾ ^{ Ē ?^ªsz·| êN¯kë Wsikz«ysÏ  
  ªk©¯k«®ki f· ®rk +ª~µzk· 4^{sz· 
ÃÐ¾¾ §{  Ē  Pkªª· ĉ ?^ªy *^zz^ª®Ï <^· 6~µkzzÏ  
  ªk©¯k«®ki f· ®rk ?^· 4^{sz· 
?~|i^·Ï Nk§®k{fkª ÀÅÏ À¾À¿                                                                                              
ÆÐ¾¾ ^{       =^ªk| Wsxk«kykª^Ï ªk©¯k«®ki f· =kzz· 5ªspƑ« 
P¯k«i^·Ï Nk§®k{fkª ÀÆÏ À¾À¿                                                        
ÆÐ¾¾ ^{   Ē  M~fkª® Jk|®ºÏ ªk©¯k«®ki f· ®rk 5ªspƑ| 4^{sz· 
ÄÐ¾¾ §{   Ē @sg~z^k N®kp^| @~ª~gk^Ï 
  ªk©¯k«®ki f· ®rk Ns§rkª 4^{sz· 
Wki|k«i^·Ï Nk§®k{fkª ÀÇÏ À¾À¿                                                         
ÆÐ¾¾ ^{   Ē  4z~ªk|gk Pk|kª~µsgºÏ 
  ªk©¯k«®ki f· ®rk 6ksizkª 4^{sz· 
Pr¯ª«i^·Ï Nk§®k{fkª Á¾Ï À¾À¿                      
ÆÐ¾¾ ^{   Ē  *^ªf^ª^ Ws{f¯«rÏ  
  ªk©¯k«®ki f· <s{ ĉ Pkªª· +~ppk·  
ÄÐ¾¾ §{   Ē  J^®ªsgs^ @k¯yzs«Ï ªk©¯k«®ki f· rkª grsziªk| 
4ªsi^·Ï Bg®~fkª ¿Ï À¾À¿         
ÆÐ¾¾ ^{        ?ª«Î *szz ĉ 4^{sz·Ï ªk©¯k«®ki f· Â" 
¿ÀÐ¾¾ §{     <~r| -k>¯gs^Ï ªk©¯k«®ki f· ®rk -k>¯gs^ 4^{sz· 
N^®¯ªi^·Ï Bg®~fkª ÀÏ À¾À¿ 
ÆÐ¾¾ ^{    N§kgs^z 7|®k|®s~| p~ª Vs|gk|® ĉ =^ªz^ =s|y^ikÏ 
  ªk©¯k«®ki f· Bzzsk ĉ =^ªk| Ngrskªr~zº 
ÃÐ¾¾ §{  Ē -^| Wszzk®® 
N¯|i^·Ï Bg®~fkª ÁÏ À¾À¿ 
ÅÐÁ¾ ^{     <k««sg^ =^zszÏ ªk©¯k«®ki f· <~k ĉ /zsº^fk®r =^zsz  
ÇÐ¾¾ ^{   Ē -^|skz Nk|«k{^|Ï ªk©¯k«®ki f· <k||s >^Mk^¯ 
¿¿ÐÁ¾ ^{    4~ª ®rk Jk~§zk ~p ®rk J^ªs«r 
ÃÐ¾¾ §{  Ē  "i^{ 5¯®x^rªÏ <ªÎÏ  
  ªk©¯k«®ki f· Ps{ ĉ ?^ª· +~·|k 

Mass Intentions are available.  Stipend is $10.   
Please see the receptionist in the parish office. 
Note:  we are currently scheduling through November. 

Please Pray for the Repose of the Soul of:   

Michael Click, brother of Fr. Pat Click 

Carroll Hoeing, father of Karen Backlund 

Charles Helmen, father of Matt Helmen                                  

Anna Yotter Werler Williams,                                              

daughter of Charles ñChuckò & Sue Yotter 

Please NoteðIncense will be used at 

the following Masses:                                  

September 26th-11:30am 
October 3rd-7:30am 

October 10th-5:00pm 
October 17th-9:00am 

wŜŀŘƛƴƎǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ ƻŦ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нсΣ нлнм 
{ǳƴŘŀȅΥ bƳ ммΥнр-нфκtǎ мфΥуΣ млΣ мн-моΣ мп ώфŀϐκWŀǎ рΥм-сκ
aƪ фΥоу-поΣ прΣ пт-пу 
aƻƴŘŀȅΥ ½ŜŎ уΥм-уκtǎ млнΥмс-нмΣ нф ŀƴŘ нн-но ώмтϐκ[ƪ фΥпс-рл 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΥ ½ŜŎ уΥнл-ноκtǎ утΥмō-оΣ п-рΣ с-т ώ½ŜŎ уΥноϐκ[ƪ фΥрм-рс 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΥ 5ƴ тΥф-млΣ мо-мп ƻǊ wǾ мнΥт-мнŀκtǎ моуΥм-р ώмϐ κ
Wƴ мΥпт-рм 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΥ bŜƘ уΥм-сΣ тō-мнκtǎ мфΥу-ммώфŀōϐκ[ƪ млΥм-мн 
CǊƛŘŀȅΥ .ŀǊ мΥмр-ннκtǎ тфΥмō-нΣ о-рΣ уΣ ф ώфϐκ[ƪ млΥмо-мс 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΥ .ŀǊ пΥр-мнΣ нт-нфκtǎ сфΥоо-от ώопϐκaǘ муΥм-рΣ мл 
bŜȄǘ {ǳƴŘŀȅΥ Dƴ нΥму-нпκtǎ мнуΥм-с ώŎŦΦ рϐκIŜō нΥф-ммκ         
aƪ млΥн-мс ƻǊ млΥн-мн 

Perpetual Living Rosary Needs 

People to Pray  

Join fellow parishioners and say one decade of the rosary 
each day, at any time and any place, so as a whole our parish 
is offering many rosaries in prayer per day. Parishioners are 
assigned a specific decade and mystery for each day, so a 
complete rosary is said among 5 people. Sign up as a family 
or individual volunteer - our hope is to have 40 rosaries of-
fered in prayer each day! Contact Jamie Anderson for more 
details at jamied.anderson10@gmail.com. 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel  
aŀƴȅΣ Ƴŀƴȅ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǘŜŘ ŀŘƻǊŜǊǎΣ ǿƘƻ ŎƻƳπ
Ƴƛǘ ǘƻ ǎǇŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǝƳŜ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ .ƭŜǎǎŜŘ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
ƳŀƪŜǎ ƛǘ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǳǎ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ нпκт tŜǊǇŜǘǳŀƭ !ŘƻǊŀπ
ǝƻƴ /ƘŀǇŜƭΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ 
ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊȅΦ /ŀƭƭ ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ WŜǊƛƭȅƴ όомт-ффт-нпммκ Ƨƛƪǳƴπ
ƪŜƭϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻƳύ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ ƻǊ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ 
ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ tǊŀȅŜǊ ǘŀōΦ 

IƻǳǊǎ ƴŜŜŘƛƴƎ !ŘƻǊŜǊǎϝ 
 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ 
р-с!a 
у-ф!a  

όнƴŘΣ оǊŘ ǿƪǎύ 
р-сta 

όнƴŘ ϧ пǘƘ ǿƪǎύ 
с-тta 

όмǎǘ ϧ оǊŘ ǿƪǎύ 
 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ 
м-н!a 

όнƴŘΣ пǘƘΣ рǘƘ  ǿƪǎύ 
н-о!a  

όмǎǘΣ оǊŘΣ рǘƘ ǿƪǎύ 
ф-мл!a 
мл-мм!a  
όǘƘǊǳ {ǳƳƳŜǊύ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ 
н-о!a 

ммta-aƛŘƴƛƎƘǘ 
 
 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ 
о-пta 
п-рta 
р-сta 

ϝIƻǳǊǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǊŜ ǎǳōƧŜŎǘ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƴƎŜΦ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƛƴ            
9ǳŎƘŀǊƛǎǝŎ !ŘƻǊŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ǇǊŀȅ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƴǘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ 
ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƘƻƳŜ ǇŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ Ǉƻǎǘ 

ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŜƴǘǊȅǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ !ŘƻǊŀǝƻƴ /ƘŀǇŜƭΦ                                         
LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ Wƻƴ ½ŀǘƪǳƭŀƪ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜΦ 

Third Annual Maryõs WAY  

Elegant Candlelight Dinner  
Thursday, October 7th at 6:30PM  
St. Louis de Montfort Catholic Church 

Craig Willy Hall 
Featuring Katie Sciba, 

International Speaker & Catholic Press  
Award-winning columnist 

Please visit https://sldmfishers.org/marys-way  
to register. 

A new Ministry Scheduling website/software 
has been released for liturgical ministers.  
You should have received an email from Beth Craig with in-
formation about this software. If you have any questions, 
please email bcraig@sldmfishers.org. 

mailto:bcraig@sldmfishers.org


 

Financial Update  

                                                                09/19/21  Fiscal YTD 
Weekly parishioner envelopes            $     13,559   $   149,207 
Online Donations                                  $     29,972   $  215,005 
Visitor envelopes & loose cash            $       1,523   $      13,776 
Total collected (before parish tithe)  $     45,054   $  377,988 

                                $(372,000) 
                                    $       5,988 

PLEASE CONSIDER  
GIVING ONLINE 

Our parish is grateful for your 
continued support.   

If you are not using online giving now might be a great time 
to consider using this convenient & secure method of fund-

ing our parish mission. Thank you.                                                                                 
Set up online giving at:                                                           

https://www.osvhub.com/sldmfishers/funds 

¢ƘŜ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ !ǇǇŜŀƭ 
By donating to the Catholic 
Ministries Appeal (CMA), you are 
helping to support our retired priests 
(Fr. Pat Click, Fr. John Kiefer, and 
many more), as well as new priests 
(Fr. Sean Aaron and Fr. Coady Owens), Deacons (like our 
own Deacon Chris Bock), and programs that impact our 
youth, college Newman Centers, prison ministries, pregnan-
cy centers, and a whole lot more. A gift to CMA also helps 
less fortunate parishes located in central Indiana. And, it 
helps St. Louis de Montfort. 
 

We have only accounted for 81% of the total weôve been 
asked to chip in for the needs listed above. This puts us 
$100,000.00 short. For those that have made a pledge to 
support this appeal, thank you. No further action is need-
ed*. If you havenôt made a donation, making one at this 
time would be greatly appreciated (you can even make a gift 
payable over the remaining 3 months of this year). 
 

If you have any questions about CMA, please contact Fr. 
Haan, Fr. Sean (Ask Fr. Sean how important CMA was 
in getting him through seminarian school!), lay leader 
Matt Tucco, or Scott Bernhardt.   
 

*If/when you pledge, please remember those amounts need 
to be paid by December 1, 2021 for us to get credit for them. 
For information about any outstanding balances contact 
Scott Bernhardt at sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org.  
 

Thank you for your support. 

Stewardship: Time, Talent & Treasure  

Total Mass Attendance                                              
For the weekend of September 19, 2021éééé...é..1,523 

Saint Louis de Montfort Tithe                        
(10% of weekly basket collections)                                                              
This Monthôs Tithe: Hamilton County Coats for Kids, Feed-
ing Noblesville Seniors, Agape, Providence Cristo Rey High 
School Food Pantry 

Last Month, Each Recipient Received  $             4,877.00 
Fiscal Year Total For All Tithes                   $           24,385.00 

Cardinal 50/50 Drawings  
No winner was drawn for the week of 

September 19th. 
The number drawn was 211. 

The amount in the rollover jackpot is now $10,050.00. 
All registered parishioners may enter the weekly drawing by 
putting $5.00 in the Cardinal 50/50 envelope from your 

monthly packet or the 50/50 envelopes found in the Narthex.  
All proceeds from the 50/50 go to our parish school fund. 

Join your fellow SLDM parishioners by volunteering at the 
Lord's Pantry at Anna's House (303 N. Elder Street; Indian-
apolis, IN 46222). SLDM has committed to send a volunteer 
group down once a month. We thank you for your time and 
commitment to this important ministry!  
Volunteers meet at Annaôs House between 8-8:30am to begin 
counting, sorting, and bagging fresh fruits and vegetables, canned 
and non-perishable foods, meats, breads, sweets, and beverages all 
in preparation for distribution. At 10:30am we begin distribution 
(currently in drive through mode). Once we begin distribution, our 
volunteers take to stations to place food bags into the cars of our 
families while others are needed for replenishing stations, traffic 
control, marking checklists and more. 
Have questions?  Feel free to reach out to Mike Mewborn 
(michael.mewborn@ukg.com) or Elizabeth Hoffman 
(emaryreid@gmail.com) who are coordinating volunteers for 
the parish. For more information about the Lordôs Pantry at 
Annaôs House, visit their web-
site: https://annashousemsc.org/. 
Sign up for one or more timeslots 
at: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/10c0e4cacac2ca6fd0-sldm or 

scan the code. 
Please Note, this is a sign up 
for the Lord's Pantry at Anna's 
House and is NOT a sign up for 
the Food Pantry at the parish.  


